NPCC Directory Development and Revision Manual
Proposed Revisions
Comments Requested




Background Information


NPCC Directories have been developed in order to provide a consistent and comprehensive set of reliability requirements for the Northeast while consolidating related information for NPCC Criteria, Guidelines, Procedures, and Regional Standards into one document.

The NPCC Directory Development and Revision Manual was developed and approved by the Regional Standards Committee (RSC) in October of 2011 and is designed to provide guidance regarding the process of establishing a new or revised Directory in addition to clarifying the roles and responsibilities of the NPCC Task Forces which are responsible for Directory content.

The RSC is proposing revisions to the section of the Manual surrounding the review and approval of a Request for a Criteria Interpretation.

Although the Directory Manual is posted for general industry comment the RSC and NPCC Staff are seeking guidance on specific issues that have arisen since the Manual was approved.

Accordingly, NPCC Staff has developed the attached comment form with questions designed to receive guidance on these issues.
 




















1. Currently a Request for Criteria Interpretation is submitted to the Lead Task Force responsible for the Directory in which the criteria are contained. The Task Force reviews the request and develops a consensus interpretation that is returned to the Requestor.  

The proposed revision to the Manual will require the Task Force to post its consensus interpretation to the NPCC Open Process for a 45 day period in order to receive comments on its interpretation. 

Should the Criteria Interpretation as developed by the Task Force be posted to the NPCC Open Process? 


[bookmark: Check1]Yes   |_|

[bookmark: Check2]           No     |_|   

[bookmark: Text1]Comments:       


2. Currently a Request for Criteria Interpretation is developed and approved by the Task Force responsible for the Directory in which the criteria is contained and no further approvals are required.

The proposed revision to the Manual will require the Task Force which rendered the interpretation to submit the interpretation to the NPCC Reliability Coordinating Committee (RCC) for final review. 

In this manner the RCC and its technical forum continues to provide oversight of the NPCC Criteria consistent with its scope.

 Do you agree with this approach?  

Yes   |_|

           No     |_|   

Comments:       










3. Please provide any other comments that you have on the NPCC Directory Development and Revision Manual.


Comments:       
[bookmark: _GoBack]
